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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
DATE: Thursday, August 6, 2020 
 
RE: Wilmington Road Open to traffic. 
 
 
Lebanon, Ohio – Washington Township, Warren County, Ohio – Wilmington Road, south of the intersection of 
Wilmington Road and Corwin Road (Mather’s Mill Hill), is now open to traffic.  The road was closed to construct a 
drilled pier wall to mediate hillside slippage that caused significant damage to the roadway.  This construction 
project was completed by W.E. Smith Construction.  The project was funded by the Warren County Engineer’s 
Office.  
 
Thank you to the traveling public for their patience, your cooperation during this event was greatly appreciated. 
 
For more information, visit http://www.wceo.us/ or contact WCEO at (513) 695-3301. 
 
Media Contact: 
Chad Harville 
Project Technician 
(513) 695-7727 
Chad.Harville@co.warren.oh.us 
 
About the Warren County Engineer 
County Engineers in Ohio are required by law to be registered as both Professional Engineers (P.E.) and Professional 
Surveyors (P.S.) They are responsible for the maintenance and construction of county roads and maintenance and 
construction of bridges on county roads, township roads, and certain streets within municipalities. They are also 
responsible for maintaining land surveying records, checking the accuracy and adequacy of recorded land transfer 
documents, and establishing or re-establishing certain land survey monuments. 
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